
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment
Date: September 11, 2017 2:58:21 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:48 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Louise Gour

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am 100% in objection to this application from Hydro one to increase our
rates.   We in Ontario are already charged some of the highest rates for
electricity compared to other provinces.
I'm also  sick-and-tired of the governments duplicitous electricity shell-game and empty promises.
This must not be approved by the Ontario Energy board !

Regards,
Louise Gour

-- Attachment --
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